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The Philippine Embassy advises members of the Filipino Community in 
Pakistan to exercise utmost caution in joining religious activities, 
especially huge crowds and assemblies, during this Christian Lenten 
season. Such congregations and public gatherings are potential terrorist 
targets and should therefore as much as possible be avoided. 

 


